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June 20, 2022 (Updated from PCN dated December 9, 2021)   
    

Product Change and EOL Notification  
 

Customer: All TTM RF&S Order#:   All 
P/N:  See table below Qty Affected: All 

 
Notice of Change(s):  
TTM RF&S would like to inform of a change to the 0603 sized components listed in 
the table below.  
 

Part Number Part Number 
X0060L5050AHF BD2326L50150AHF 
X0060L7575AHF BD2326L50200AHF 
PD2635L5050S2HF  

 
The drawings below detail the change (see highlighted in yellow).  
 

Previous Mechanical Outline: 

  
New Mechanical Outline:                         
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Old part numbers with the old mechanical outline are being obsoleted and new part 
numbers are assigned with the new mechanical outline. There is no change in the 
footprint and no change in the functionality and performance of these parts. 
 
See table below. 
 
Old Part Number New Part Number  
X0060L5050AHF X0060L5050AHF2 
X0060L7575AHF X0060L7575AHF2 
PD2635L5050S2HF PD2635L5050S2HF2 
BD2326L50150AHF BD2326L50150AHF2 
BD2326L50200AHF BD2326L50200AHF2 

 
                       

Justification: 
This change has been implemented as part of a continuous process improvement.  
 
Timeline: 
Based on open and forecasted orders, we anticipated that stock of the old part 
numbers will be depleted by mid-2022 and then obsoleted. New part numbers will 
begin shipping at this time.  
 
 
To help determine the impact of this change on customer system, samples of parts 
with the new size can be made available in Q1, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions or need further information, please call me at                               
1-315-233-5691 or send e-mail to andrew.kempf@ttm.com  
 
Sincerely, 
Andrew Kempf 
Director of Program Management   
TTM Technologies Company  
http://www.ttm.com 
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